
 

 

We are looking for a New Registrant to join our team Summer of 2023 

 

Are you looking for a supportive and positive practice?  We are a group of 7 midwives working 

in a shared care schedule.  We have a beautiful clinic space in downtown Sarnia, minutes from 

our hospital, Bluewater Health.  We maintain care for epidurals, but not for oxytocin.  We have 

just recently started using Accuro EMR.  We have excellent support staff and supportive 

colleagues.   

 

Sarnia-Lambton is a great community to work and live in.  Enjoy a lower cost of living, no traffic, 

and mild winters.  We have beautiful waterfronts and many events and festivals throughout the 

year.  Detroit is only a one-hour drive away, with an international airport. 

 

Applicants must be eligible for registration with the CMO.  Caseload will be built up by the 

practice group.  This position has potential to become a permanent position.  Email your 

resume including references to info@sarniamidwives.com.  Midwives who identify as 

indigenous are especially encouraged to apply.  Only suitable applicants will be granted an 

interview.  
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